Moto Hope Mission

“We Reach Out and Empower”

P.O. Box 1484,
Walker MN 56484.
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The disruptions brought about by the pandemic i “‘
) gave rise to many changes in the Country’s

Your support, prayers and partnership make a huge Academic Calendar. Students have had to End of 2021 School Year
difference! learn within @ much shorter time to catch up

The 2021 school year that started in July 2021
finally came to a close in March of this year.
Should you have any questions, you can reach us at: Despite this, we thank God that teachers and Our students are excited to transition to the

) . next class, especially the preschoolers who
motohope1484@gma||_com staff at Moto Hope have continued to create o
a conducive and enjoyable environment to dgElEg s pton U C R
holistically educate and nurture students.

and recover lost time.

For more information about our mission visit:
www.motohopemission.org/newsandevents

In prayers and Solidarity,
The Kenyan Team




Molo Medical and Dental Missions Trips
IMPACT STORIES

Lucy Muthoni is our 2019 graduate. She will be starting her third year of high school at
a girls’ national high school in April when the new school year begins. She wants to study
medicine in a few years.

She says; "I was privileged to attend Moto Hope Academy. The academic discipline instilled
in me and the mentorship I continue to receive has set me still on a path to success. I'm
very thankful that Moto Hope is still assisting me by paying my high school fees.”

Liban Chana Wako says; "What I liked most about St. Francis was the amazing
environment to study, where a great reading culture was inculcated in us. We would
study without being pushed because we were made to understand why we needed to
do well. I also love that we were taught within a Christian ethical environment and the
Catholic tradition. A lot of life skills which have come in very handy for me were also
The Molo Medical and Dental Mission teams have continued to give imparted at the time.”
many beneficiaries their much-needed medical care and relief; which
some wait for many years to receive treatment care. Free minor
surgeries and Dental care were provided during the past two trips in
October of last year and January this year.

Liban is glad to share what he is up to after high school, which he graduated in 2019. He
says, "I had to help my parents and myself after graduating. I worked menial jobs for
one and half years to save some money so that I could pursue a short course in software
development at a technical college.”

Our mentorship program is working with Liban to see that his dream to succeed comes
to fruition. These kinds of stories show that your support and partnership have a huge
impact on those whom we reach out to especially to educate.

Our students at St. Francis School have been among the hundreds
of beneficiaries from the neighboring villages. Nonetheless, there
are plans for more medical mission trips from 12th to 14th October,

222, These past years have been challenging but God has guided and walked with all of us. We

More information can be found at www.molomedicalmissions.org are grateful for your willingness to journey with us, extending a hand to those in need.

Moto Hope Micro-lending - Beneficiary

Percilla Anyango, Tailor - Percilla’s passion and great tailoring skills have seen her
train a total of 15 young women in the last two years. At any given time, she also creates
employment for at least two such women who work alongside her. The micro-lending
program has boosted her business with loans amounting to $800 as a line of credit.
The funding has not only kept the single mother in business enabling her to support her
family, but also empowered other women and youth, with skills and job opportunities.

Additionally, our program has been offering business consultancy and training services.
These have positively transformed the way Percilla and other entrepreneurs do business.
Percilla now keeps an up-to-date customer database which assists her to reach out to
them whenever she has replenished.

May God continue to bless you and your families.

For more information and regular updates visit our websites:
www.motohopemission.org | www.molomedicalmissions.org | www.motohopecapital.com




The graduating class of 2021 did their standardized national
exams early March this year and performed exemplarily well.
All our 57 graduate students in 8th grade scored above average
with @ mean score of 355.39 out of 500 marks in all subjects.
This is a positive deviation of 14.08 from the previous graduating
class of 2020 that had a mean score of 341.31. The national
average of this examination class of 2021 that had over 1.2
Million children was 241.0 mean grade.

100% Transition to High school guaranteed!

All our students have attained grades that will grant them
admission to better high schools nationally and within our
region. We are proud of our students and wish them well as they
now transition to high school starting in May 2022 this year.

Thank You for Your support!

We thank you for supporting and collaborating with us in
making St. Francis an exceptional school in our region.
We are grateful to God for this progress of our students’
academic success due to their resilience, hard work,
discipline and determination despite the interruption
brought about by the pandemic in the past years.

We also thank our teachers and staff for their team
work and dedication. In addition, we thank our parents,
school management, our partners and friends, for
their commitment, support, and sacrifices that have all
contributed to this success. May God bless us all as in God
we truly Trust!

definitely leading us to contribute in shaping a better
world, one student at a time by God’s grace!

The combined will of purposeful and rightful goals, are | “
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Scouts club

Students with visiting Medical Tean
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Students at a Mentorship sessiol

Students at the Library




